
From: Peter Tran Tsang 

Sent: 01 April 2019 17:15 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Dyane Cheung 

Subject: RE: 2018/4875/P - 113 Hampstead Road. 

Dear Tony, 

Yes I can confirm we will remove the external fan, and at that section, it will be replaced with 

a carbon filter. 

Yes, give us 3-6mths to get it done. 

Thank you very much. 

Kind Regards. 

Peter 

  

 


